
ONLINE WRITING WEEK / September 26-30, 2022                     
 
 
 

 

 

  
Monday / Sept 26 

 

 
Tuesday / Sept 27 

 
Wednesday / Sept 28 

 
Thursday / Sept 29 

 
Friday / Sept 30 

 
  9:00- 
12:00 

 
Introduction & Mini--Workshop: 
"Sharpening the dissertation topic" 
 

 
Mini-Workshop:  
"Self-Organization in Academic 
Writing" 
 

 
Mini-Workshop:  
"Creative Writing for Academics" 
 

 
Mini-Workshop:  
"Introduction and conclusion in 
academic texts" 
 

 
Mini-Workshop:  
"Collaborative Writing” 
  

 
12:00- 
13:00 
 

 
Lunch break 

 
Lunch break 

 
Lunch break 

 
Lunch break 

 
Lunch break 

 
13:00-
13:15 
 

 
Getting into the flow of writing: a 
brief exercise 

 
Getting into the flow of writing: a 
brief exercise 

 
Getting into the flow of writing: a 
brief exercise 

 
Getting into the flow of writing: a 
brief exercise 

 
Getting into the flow of writing: a 
brief exercise 

 
13:15- 
16:30 
 

 
Individual writing time / writing 
groups / tandems & Individual 
counseling  

 
Individual writing time / writing 
groups / tandems & Individual 
counseling  

 
Individual writing time / writing 
groups / tandems & Individual 
counseling  

 
Individual writing time / writing 
groups / tandems & Individual 
counseling (until 15:00) 
 

 
Individual writing time / writing 
groups / tandems & Individual 
counseling  

 
16:30- 
17:00 
 

 
Wrap-Up 

 
Wrap-Up 

 
Wrap-Up 

 
On Thursday, the Writing Week will 
finish early at 15:00 and flow into 
the Writing Café from 16:00-20:00. 
  

 
Wrap-Up 


